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Thank you to everyone who came along to our Meet the Teacher event yesterday, it was wonderful to see so many people back in the school again.  I hope the information your received was useful to you.  Our pupils have had a great start to the year and our P1 pupils especially have settled in very well, it feels like they have always been here.  I have added some dates for your diary below but please remember to check our school blog regularly for class updates as well as school and SLC news https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/glowblogs/newtonfarm/  On the blog you will also find the whole year planner showing all school events planned so far.  Our Twitter page, @NewtonFarmPS, is used to celebrate pupil achievements and Parent Portal is used to send out correspondence to families.  If you have not yet registered for our Twitter page or Parent Portal, please contact the school office and our staff will be able to help you with that. Our newsletters will be sent out on Parent Portal and also posted on the blog.  We are all looking forward to another busy year ahead and look forward to seeing you at many more of our events.
Kind regards 					
 Mrs C Meechan 		
                         



P5-7
P5-7 have all settled well into their new classes and have enjoyed getting to know their new class routines.  They have also been very welcoming to new pupils and members of staff who have joined us.  
P7 Activities
Next week, some of our P7 pupils will be heading to Inverclyde – SportScotland’s training facility – for their residential. 74 children will be taking part in a range of activities such as archery, Nightline, lacrosse and lots more. There might even be a trip to Nardini’s for ice cream! We hope they all have a wonderful time and that their folks at home don’t miss them too much!
Some of our P7s are not going to Inverclyde and instead have planned some fun activities with Mrs Webber. They’ll be going on a trip out of school, taking part in some fun activities like Megaball, baking and have a movie afternoon, complete with snacks of course!
Our instrumental tutors have also been in to visit and these programmes will begin very soon also. 







 





P3-4
Our new Primary 3 and 4 children have settled in well to their new classes and are enjoying getting to know their new teacher and friends.  All classes have been busy creating their own Class Charter, which has provided the opportunity for the children to discuss the rights of a child and what they feel is important for their class to help keep them safe and happy while they learn.  We are looking forward to sharing these at assembly over the coming weeks. Each class has started the year with a whole class novel, providing the children with opportunity to engage in a wide variety of activities across the curriculum, encouraging both independent and collaborative work.
 
“We love P4 so far.  We love our teacher; we love our classroom and we love our school.  We have had so much fun.  We learn, play and make new friends. We are so happy in P4.”
Esme and Harper (P4)











P1-2
Our new Primary 1s are settling beautifully into life at Newton Farm. Thank you to all our families, staff and our P7 buddies for helping them in their first few weeks. The buddies have been amazing in the playground and during wet plays too.  Our former Primary 1s have also settled in and are loving life in primary 2. They are being great role models in the lunch hall, corridors and at assembly.

Thank you to all our adults for trying to help reduce congestion in the infant playground and at the gate in the morning. The crowds of people can be overwhelming for our little people. Please can you continue to try and leave your child at the gate where possible and try to ensure that only 1 adult comes into the playground if required. We really appreciate your support with this and are already seeing a difference. 




                                        




Health and Wellbeing
At Newton Farm we have a range of after school and lunch time clubs throughout the year.

This term our active school’s coordinator, Katy Reilly, will be starting a P2 multi sports club which will run on Mondays from 3-4pm for 4 weeks, beginning on Monday 16th September. There will be information to follow on Parent Portal.
Katy will also be leading Primary 7 Sidekicks training later this term. More information to follow.
Miss Higgins is very keen to start a netball club later this term.
I am sure there will be lots more opportunities throughout the year.
Keep an eye on Parent Portal for more information.







Staffing
We are delighted to welcome all our new members of staff to Newton Farm Primary. Our pupils are doing a fantastic job at making them feel at home here.

Miss Livingstone Rm 5
Miss Curley Room 8
Ms Walker and Mr Kennedy – Additionality teachers
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Some  School Housekeeping
· We are a nut free school. Please do not send your child in with nut products for snack or lunch. Some of our pupils and teaching staff have severe allergies.  
· Our disabled spaces are for the use of our school transport and Blue Badge Holders only. Please have your Blue Badge on display at all times when using these bays.
· Dogs are not permitted in the school grounds, even on a lead or being carried. This is to ensure pupil safety as well as to help pupils who are afraid of dogs or have allergies to them.






[bookmark: _Hlk17814329]A Biscuit and a Blether
On Tuesday 3rd September we welcome you to come along to our first Biscuit and
a Blether morning. 

This is open to any family members to come along and have a chat about our school with members of our management team. You can chat about specific areas of the curriculum, school routines or how your child is finding school this year. It is a very informal time we would love for you join us for A Biscuit and a Blether. Please come through the front entrance at around 9:20a.m. once you have dropped your child off.
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Absences
Can we please remind all our Parents and Carers if your child is sick and absent from school please call our school office and leave a message on our absence line. This will help our office staff when completing daily registers. If your child is likely to be absent for more than one day, please inform us of the day they will return to school. Any other absence requests e.g. appointments, should be given to your child’s class teacher in the form of a letter. Stating the day and time of appointment. 




Dates for your Diary 
September
3/9/24 – Biscuit and Blether 9.20am – 10.20am
4/9/24 – Parent Council Meeting
4/9/24 – P7 Residential Trip (Wednesday – Friday)
26/9/24 – P1 Learning Showcase 1.40pm – 2.40pm
26/9/24 – School closes for holiday weekend @ 3pm
 
October
1/10/24 – School reopens
2/10/24 – Parent Council Meeting
10/10/24 – Parents’ Evening 
11/10/24 – School closes for holiday weekend @ 3pm
21/10/24 – School reopens
29/10/24 – Biscuit and Blether 9.20am – 10.20am 
31/10/24 – School Halloween parties / dress down day

November
6/11/24 - Parent Council Meeting
11/11/24 – Inservice day – school closed to pupils
14/11/24 – P7 Learning Showcase 1.40pm – 2.40pm
15/11/24 – Children in Need Day / Dress Down Day
21/11/24 – P6 Learning Showcase 1.40pm – 2.40pm

All other dates for the year can be found on our school blog in the Parent Year planner 
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Communication
Parents and carers can contact us at any time and we are always pleased to hear your views and for you to update us on any concerns you or your child has. We would much rather you let us know as soon as you or your child are worried so we can help as best we can. Please don’t wait but contact us on 0141 642 0333  or email gw17newtonfarmoffice@glow.sch.uk and your query will be dealt with by the relevant member of staff.
Communication – Parents and carers can contact us at any time and we are always pleased to hear your views and for you to update us on any concerns you or your child has.  We would much rather you let us know as soon as you or your child are worried so we can help as best we can.  Please don’t wait but contact us on 0141 642 0333 for school or email gw17newtonfarmoffice@glow.sch.uk and your query will be dealt with by the relevant member of staff. 
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